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New Road in Tioweró:ton 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Seskehko:wa/September 2009) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke Lands Unit would like to announce that a new road and bridge over 
Doncaster Creek at the Tioweró:ton Territory was approved by the Tioweró:ton 
Committee. Please be advised that any potential new cabin sites along this new road will 
not be available until proper planning and preparation for this area is complete.    
 
Community members will be notified as soon as planning and preparation is concluded, 
and the Tioweró:ton Committee is ready to receive cabin site applications.  
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion until at least 30, Seskehkó:wa / September. 
For further information on this release, contact Mia Phillips at 450-638-8244 


